
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  September 17 – September 24 
Sunday Service – Pastor Anne Telford 

Service Assistant:   
Scripture Reading:  
                        Romans 14: 1-12 
                        Matthew 18: 21-35 
 

• AGM Meeting 

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
11:30 a.m. 

Monday Genesis 
U.I.B. 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday Council Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday Broadview 

UCW General Meeting 
10:30 a.m. 
1:30 p.m. 

Thursday Choir  7:00 p.m. 
Friday Youth Group 5:00 p.m. 

 
WEEK AT A GLANCE:  September 24 – September 30, 2023 

Sunday Service – Living In Right Relations 
                  Team 
Scripture Reading:  
                          Micah 6:8 
                          John 1: 5b-6 

10:00 a.m. 
 
 
 

Monday Genesis 
U.I.B. 

6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Thursday Choir 7:00 p.m. 

 
SUNDAY SERVICE PARTICIPANTS:  Sept. 17, 2023 

Service: Pastor Anne Telford 
Service Assistant:  Betty Welsby 

Music Ministry:  Margaret Mitchell, Margaret Ward-
Jack & SAUC Choir 

A.V. Technicians:  Wade Hayden, Lionel Larcombe, 
Ken Hutchinson, Troy Sartison and Luke Sartison 

Grapevine: September 17, 2023 
 

PASTOR ANNE TELFORD:  780-458-8355 
Cell:  780-938-8981 

Wednesday September 20th from:  9-10:45 a.m. and 1-3:30 pm. 
Please drop in for a visit during those hours.  

anne@stalbertunited.ca 
 

LAURIE SYMBALUK (Office Administrator):  780-458-8355  
TUESDAY – FRIDAY 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

office@stalbertunited.ca 
 

Kevin Sundquist (Church Treasurer) 
treasurer1@stalbertunited.ca 

 
DONNA GRAHAM (Organist/Accompanist) 

donnalynngraham@gmail.com 
 

MARGARET WARD-JACK (Music Director) 
wardjack@shaw.ca 

 
ROBERT POIRIER (Property Contact) 

 (587) 337-4256 
properties@stalbertunited.ca 

 
 

 

Thanks to Gord Welsby and his friend Orest for 
rebuilding and installing the door to the little library 

out front. Well done! 
Kathie Zalasky 

 

 
 
 
 



 

SEEPEETZA 
It is ironic that Seepeetza turns to the residential 

school’s Christian teachings when she attempts to 
persuade her father to stop drinking and threatens him 
with hellfire and damnation: “Last night I talked to my 

Dad about God. He came home drunk and was 
hollering around as usual, so I got mad at him. I told 
him not to drink. I told him to pray. He looked at me 
for a long time. Then he sat down and looked at me 
with his face in his hands. At first I thought he was 

laughing. Then I thought maybe he was crying. 
 

Source: “Taking Back Our Spirits” by Jo-Ann 
Episkenew 

 
Living Into Right Relations (LIRR) 

 
 
 

Many thanks for your support of our soup and a bun 
lunch last week.  

 We made $600 to boost up the May long weekend 
family camp fund.   

Special gratitude to Jennifer Belcourt for scoring 5 
dozen buns donated from Cobs.  

 It was so nice to gather like that after church! 

 
 
 
 
 

It’s Official!!!   
Tickets are now on sale at the office. 

Harvest Dinner is back!!  
October 22, 2023 
$49.00 per person 

 
Tickets will be on sale every Sunday after church and 

at the office during regular office hours. 
We are ONLY selling 150 tickets, so get yours while 

they last!!   
We have secured a wonderful catering company called 

“Elegant Affairs” and an amazing live band called  
“Sugar Time.” 

 
There will be a balloon game with gift cards to be 

won and a wine game.   
 

Anyone willing to donate bottles of wine and or gift 
certificates for this event would be greatly appreciated.  

(Drop off at the office). 

 
Should you have any questions please contact: 

Laurie Symbaluk:  780-458-8355 
 



 
If you have requested a cheque from the church, 

please note that all cheques will be placed in mailbox 
#13 in the church office for pickup. 

Questions contact Laurie Symbaluk during office 
hours. 

 
 

Prayer Shawl Group 
The Prayer Shawl Group will be meeting the 1st 

Thursday of each month at 1:30 p.m. in the church 
lounge. 

 
Our group is small, so if you knit or crochet, please 
consider joining us.  We need more help in order to 

serve and comfort people. 
 

If you are interested and would like more information, 
please contact one of the following people: 

 
Joan Scott:  780-263-8747 

OR 
Laurie Symbaluk:  780-458-8355 

 

 
 
 

 

Games In The Afternoon Returns! 
2nd Wednesday Of Each Month 

 
Join us for an afternoon of Social games.  
We have had Majong and Scrabble going in the past 
but are open to other suggestions.  
 
We play a very simple game of Majong and are willing 
to help new learners. We all started with this group! 
 
We share coffee and treats at the end of play. (Usually 
3 p.m.) 

 
 

Our first Broadview discussion is scheduled for: 
 

Wed, September 20 at 10:30am -12:00 in the Lounge. 
 
I have chosen 3 articles from the July/August issue: 
 
Page 20 - Test of Faith 
Page 32 - Not Welcome 
Page 56 - Rural Resistance 
 
Please join us for a lively discussion. 
 
Janice McGregor 

 



ORANGE SHIRT DAY REMINDER  
The National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, also 
known as Orange Shirt Day, is on Sept. 30. The LIRR 
team has chosen to recognize this day on Sept. 24 since 
many of our congregation will be attending the UCW 
retreat the weekend of the 30th. Get your orange shirt 
ready for Sept. 24th service. Don’t have one? Wear 
something orange - even an orange ribbon will do! 
 
We have 3 shirts for sale at $10 each. 1 size XL, 2 size 
XXL.  
Contact Laurie Symbaluk @ 780 458 8355. 

 

LADIES  MEAL OUT 
These are the dates! 

    
• September 18, Monday, 9:30, Socrates 

• October 12, Thursday, 12:00, Capital Pizza 
• November 1, Wednesday, 12:00, Capital Pizza 
• November 27, Monday, 9:30, Socrates 

December – no meals 
 

You are invited out for a meal and a fun visit,  
maybe make a new friend or two! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                
 


